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Dear Senators,

It is with much alarm we find ourselves faced with an overwhelming anti-gun legislature here in
Oregon. These so-called gun bills do nothing to protect the citizens of Oregon and do everything to
end our rights to keep and bear arms. Why don’t you spend your time bringing jobs back to Oregon
and less time pursuing a path of destruction for the Bill of Rights that eastern billionaires like to think
will save our nation from ourselves? This is a pathetic attempt to disarm Oregonians and the nation.

Anyone who votes for these so-called gun bills should be ashamed of themselves and at the very
least, voted out of office. These laws that you want to pass and force us to live with are just the first
steps that all socialist governments take to disarm it’s citizens and you all know it....

Thanks for the opportunity to let you so-called legislators know how real Oregonians feel,
Rich & Nora Adamo

Kitchen Creek Ranch
Baker City OR
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